Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION - The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks announces the cancellation of an advisory group meeting:
DATE AND TIME: Formerly: Thursday, December 11, 2014, 9:00 a.m. (EST)
PLACE: Floral City Public Library, 8360 East Orange Avenue, Floral City, Florida 34436
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The advisory group meeting scheduled for December 11, 2014, and noticed on December 2, 2014, Vol. 40, No. 232, F.A.R., for presentation and discussion of proposed unit management plan updates for Fort Cooper State Park and Withlacoochee State Trail with the advisory group members HAS BEEN CANCELLED.
For more information, you may contact: Harry Mitchell, Park Manager, 3100 South Old Floral City Road, Inverness, Florida 34450, (352)726-0315, fax: (352)726-5959 or email: Harry.F.Mitchell@dep.state.fl.us.
